
 
 
 
August 27-28, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending the 2022 Canada Acupuncture and TCM Continuing 
Education Conference and International Summit Forum for 
Zhang Jin’s Acupuncture Manipulation Techniques Academic 
Thought and School Inheritance. 
 
This event provides researchers and practitioners in the field of traditional Chinese 
medicine and acupuncture a forum in which to share their knowledge and best 
practices. I am certain that everyone in attendance will benefit from the opportunity 
to learn from and network with their peers from around the globe. 
 
I would like to commend the organizers for putting together an informative and 
rewarding program for everyone in attendance. You can take pride in your 
commitment to supporting education and professional development in the field. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for a productive and engaging experience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


